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PHILIPPINE INDEPENDENT POWER PRODUCERS ASSOCIATION, INC.
Unit 2408, 24th Floor, Prestige Tower, F. Ortigas Jr. Road (formerly Emerald Avenue),

Ortiga~ Center, Pa~ig City 1605
Telefax: (632) 633-3844

PIPPA 2015-008

March 5, 2015

CONGRESSMAN REYNALDOV. UMALI
Chairman
Committee on Energy
CTSSI, Committee Affairs Department
3rd Floor, RVM Building,
House of Representatives,
Constitution Hills, Quezon City

Subject: PIPPA Comments on House Bill No. 5305 entitled 11An Act Establishing the
Energy Security Assets Programs and Appropriating Funds Therefor"

Dear Congressman Umali:

We thank you for this opportunity for us to provide comments and proposals to the
proposed House Bill No. 5305 entitled "An Act Establishing the Energy Security Assets
Programs and Appropriating Funds Therefor".

We attach as Annex "A" of this letter, the detailed matrix of comments.

Thank you and we hope that our suggestions merit your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

ATTY. ANNE ESTORCOMACIAS
Managing Director


